

Dear friends and supporters,

Wishing you joy and warmth this holiday season! \* Your steadfast support for the Geneva Institute of International Relations (GIIR) has been truly inspiring.

Reflecting on the past year, your commitment has propelled our mission for global understanding and informed decision-making. From impactful research to connecting experts worldwide, together we've achieved significant milestones.

As we approach the New Year, we invite you to play a pivotal role in building a brighter future. Support GIIR by:

- 1. Becoming a member: Join our vibrant community of researchers and contribute your views. Join Us
- 2. Making a donation: Every contribution fuels our research and outreach initiatives. Support Us
- 3. Spreading the word: Share GIIR's research, encouraging others to join and support our work.

Your continued support, whether through donations, sharing, or insights, is deeply appreciated. Let's continue making a positive difference in the world.

Wishing you a season filled with warmth, joy, and hope for a better tomorrow.

Warmly, The GIIR Team